
SUBMISSION	TO	IPART	REVIEW		
SOLAR	FEED-IN	TARIFFS	2017/18	

	
	
Saturday,	13	May	2017	
3:28:21	PM	
	
The	feed-in	should	reflect	at	least	50%	of	the	existing	tariff,	and	should	increase	
in	line	with	the	wholesale	price	of	electricity;	
The	feed-in	tariff	should	not	just	be	a	benchmark	range,	it	should	be	regulated	so	
retailers	have	to	offer	it	as	a	minimum	
	
Bert	Brown		
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